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HISTORIAN & MEDIA RELATIONS 
2023 – 2024 

REPORTS ARE DUE DECEMBER 1, 2023 AND APRIL 1, 2024 
 

District #   Auxiliary #   Number of members    

Auxiliary City      Date submitted     

Submitted by       

Phone/Email     

HISTORIAN 

1. Did your Auxiliary utilize any of the Historian material/resources available on the MALTA Member 
Resources? 
YES   NO   

2. Did your Auxiliary create a Historian’s book documenting your Auxiliary year? 
YES   NO   

3. Did you or any Auxiliary member connect with a legacy member and complete a three- to 
five-minute video interview? THIS MUST BE SENT TO ME, NOT LATER THAN APRIL 1, 2024, AND IS A 
REQUIREMENT FOR NATIONAL AWARD CONSIDERATION. 
YES   NO   

 
MEDIA RELATIONS 

1. Did your Auxiliary utilize any of the Media Relations material/resources available in 
MALTA Member Resources? 
YES   NO   

2. Does your Auxiliary send a monthly or quarterly newsletter to each of their members 
via printed mail or email? 
YES   NO   

3. Does your Auxiliary have their OWN Auxiliary Facebook page, not shared with the post? 

YES   NO   

4. Does your Auxiliary have their own Auxiliary website? 

YES   NO   

5. Does your Auxiliary have a joint Facebook page with your VFW Post? 

YES   NO   

6. Does your Auxiliary have a joint website with your VFW Post? 

YES   NO   

7. Did your Auxiliary hold a Media Relations “how to” training to educate your members 
(example: how to log in to MALTA, email, navigate Facebook and other social media.) 
YES   NO   

PLEASE SEND COMPLETED REPORT TO: DONNA DORNES, DEPT. HISTORIAN 
YOU MAY EMAIL TO: donnavfwa@yahoo.com 
OR MAIL TO: 7031 Woolworth Rd, Shreveport, LA 71129 


